
Shenandoah Elementary  

presents: 

Walking Into Winter Wonderland Concert 

(Remixed) 

 

Come One, Come All to the greatest winter student 

showcase production of them all!! 

We are inviting ALL of our WONDERFUL-SPECTACULAR 

Shenandoah Families and Friends to join Shenandoah 

Elementary School for our ‘Walking Into Winter 

Wonderland Concert.’ 

********************************************** 

When: Thursday, December 19, 2024  

Where: Shenandoah’s Gymnasium 

Time: 1:30pm 

 

For questions you may contact our music teacher @ 314.772.7544 


